
 

Tuesday 26th November 2024 

 

Year 6 Visit– Royal Gunpowder Mills 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
As part of our learning journey ‘Wars Through Time’, Year 6 will be visiting the Royal 
Gunpowder Mills. This opportunity will support their learning of WW2, including the 
traditional Gunpowder Mills tractor ride around the historic grounds and a visit to the 
exhibition. 
 
Details are as follows:  
Date:   Onyx class & Moonstone class - Thursday 12th December 2024 

 
Place:  Royal Gunpowder Mills, EN9 1JY 
 
Travel:               TFL- bus 
 
Cost: £3.50 contribution.  Please log onto Arbor to make this payment. 
 
Lunch:               The children will be provided with a packed lunch from school unless you 
inform us that you would like to provide one yourself.   All children need a water bottle. 
 
The children need to wear school uniform and a jacket with a hood is advised in the event 
of rainy weather. The children also need comfortable walking shoes (preferably trainers). 
 
Please sign into Arbor for payment and to give permission. 
 
If you can support this visit, please speak to your class teacher. 
 
Many thanks  
The Year 6 Team 


